
Fall 2021 Safety Guidelines 
Masks required inside at all times, regardless of vaccination status.  
Dancers who take classes of one and a half hours or longer are encouraged 
to bring more than one mask.  If your mask gets wet, you are encouraged to 
replace it with a fresh mask. 

The most important protocol:  
Any dancer who has a fever, cough or other Covid symptoms, or is 
feeling less than 100% should STAY HOME. 

Dancers are encouraged to wash their hands or use hand sanitizer upon 
entering and when leaving the building. 

Dancers may use the dressing rooms and bathrooms. 

Instructors will help the students keep distance between each other during 
classes.   

Parents are welcome in the building, but please heed social-distancing 
guidelines.  If more than one parent wishes to watch class from the doorway 
or viewing window, please be respectful and share the time. 

Our office staff and faculty are fully vaccinated and the office interior is a 
mask-free zone, no students or parents are allowed inside the office at this 
time. 

Some helptul information for parents regarding children wearing masks can 
be found here:  healthychildren.org

https://www.healthychildren.org/English/health-issues/conditions/COVID-19/Pages/Cloth-Face-Coverings-for-Children-During-COVID-19.aspx?_gl=1*14jw8na*_ga*MjEyNjc2OTQwMy4xNjI3OTE4Njkw*_ga_FD9D3XZVQQ*MTYyNzkxODY4OS4xLjEuMTYyNzkxOTQwNC4w&_ga=2.22843257.314386959.1627918691-2126769403.1627918690

